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Hello all,  

 

Between working on my Challenge bag, I did get a walk in today, the sun was beautiful.   By the time we meet, 

spring and daylight-saving time will have arrived.   Hoping that you are all making the best of your indoor 

sewing time and getting your UFO projects completed, because with spring on it’s way we will need to share 

our days with the great outdoors.   

 

I still need to complete my entries for the quilt show, maybe you have yours all done.  The registration deadline 

is our March Quilt Guild Meeting, March 22nd, 2023, by the time you get this Newsletter you will have 

approximately 1 week.  Your creations do not need to be finished, but must be registered in time. I expect I will 

be finishing the binding, labels and sewing my last sleeve the just days before the show.  As our last Quilt Show 

was in 2019, it will be wonderful to see our Community Centre filled with both challenges and all your quilty 

goodness. Your committee is working hard to get all the pieces together.  Lots of information in this newsletter 

so please take time to read this issue cover to cover. 

 

We are starting to look for new members for our Executive team.  If you’re interested in being an officer and 

helping lead the guilds’ future, please speak to Cathy Proulx for the Programs Chair position, Michelle Murray 

for the Newsletter position or myself about the opportunity.   Get involved.  Be part of the growth and 

development of this wonderful group of gifted people.   

 

Happy Stitching! 

Jan Dzoch 

President 

 

 

 

 

This year’s meetings will be held at the Penetanguishene Arena, 61 Maria St. Penetanguishene, ON.  

Mask wearing will be dependant on the location regulations.  As per Public Health recommendations, 

mask are highly recommended but at this time they remain optional.  

 

Visit us on our website …WWW.GBQG.CA 

https://d.docs.live.net/b725c5352ce12d2c/GBQG%20-%20Georgian%20Bay%20Quilters%20Guild/Newsletters/2022_2023/WWW.GBQG.CA
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The Quilt Show is only 6 weeks away and so is the real spring weather, I hope. The March 22rd 

meeting will be a busy evening preparing for the Show as there remains a lot to do before the 

Show can be set up on April 28th. 
 

1. Members are reminded to have their entry forms completed and into Jan Dzoch (even if 

your project is not completely finished).  Forms can be handed in at the meeting or emailed 

to Jan by March 23rd. 

 

2. Please be prepared to fill out a volunteer form at the meeting if you haven’t already sent 

your form to Jan Dzoch. A big thank you to those who have already signed up. 

 

3. Sandra Albon will be recruiting volunteers at the meeting to bake cookies, squares, muffins 

etc. Please meet with Sandra at some time during the evening. 

 

4. The BLACK BAG CHALLENGE. Sue Hopkinson will be receiving your black bag when 

you enter the hall. Sue and her assistants will number the bags and display them on a table 

for the members to vote for there favorite choice. As a reminder, please bring your black 

bag in a bag to conceal the maker of the bag. 

 

Mary Mackie 

Chair, GBQG Quilt Show 
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March 22, 2023 
 

Judging of the Black Bag Quilt Challenge and our 30th Anniversary Celebration. 

Come celebrate the guild’s 30th Anniversary! Coffee Tea and cupcakes will be 

served. 

 

April 26, 2023 
 

3 Member Demo Night. Three of our members will be doing short demonstrations 

of quilting techniques. 

• Sue Hopkinson; 2-sided Binding 

• Jan Dozch; Mitered Corners and Borders 

• Annie Thomson; 1 Block Wonder 
 

May 24, 2023 
 
Jeannie Jenkins  

From Traditional to Modern, My Journey 

Jeannie is a life-long sewist and award-winning quiltmaker. Jeannie shares her 

quilt making passion by teaching both beginner and intermediate classes. She is a 

professional longarm quilter and designer of beautiful quilts. She wrote the 

book Contemporary Paper-Pieced Quilts.  
 

June 14, 2023 
 
Annual General Meeting. 
 

Catherine Proulx 
Program 
 

 

https://www.amazon.ca/Contemporary-Paper-Pieced-Quilts-Jeannie-Jenkins/dp/1947163027/ref=sr_1_1?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1504751053&sr=1-1&keywords=Contemporary+Paper-Pieced+Quilts
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Crazy Quilting with Jeannie Jenkins: Artist, Quilter, Teacher, Author and Lover of Color! 

 

Date:  Thursday, May 25, 2023 
Time: 9:00am to 3:00 pm 

Cost: $50.00 

Location: Penetang Memorial Arena 

 

Sign up at the March Meeting! 

 

This class will teach assorted embroidery stitches, embellishment techniques, bead effects and ribbon flowers 

and foliage. 

 

The morning will focus on creating a crazy quilt foundation with your assorted fabrics.  We’ll create a 

patchwork using our sewing machines. 

 

The afternoon will focus on hand embellishment techniques. These techniques can easily be incorporated into 

other stitchery or quilt projects. 

 

Jeannie will demonstrate embroidery stitches with floss, beads will be introduced and ribbon flowers and 

foliage. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catherine Proulx 

Workshops 
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The first Guild Newsletter. You may recognize some of the names or even be there yourself. 
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http://www.hummingbirdsewing.ca/
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With our Anniversary Celebration I will have photo albums recording our history through the years. Do you 

recognize yourself in any of the pictures? 

Take a moment to review our history of Georgian Bay Quilters How appropriate it is to celebrate our 

anniversary in the month celebrating women. Without these energetic and enthusiastic Quilters this Guild might 

not have come to fruition. Thank you to all the women who felt the need to share their love of quilting. 

 
Carol MacDonald 

Librarian 

 

 

Hi everyone: 

 

The Simcoe County Quilt Rug and Artisan Fair will be held Friday September 15 to Sunday September 17.  I 

will be speaking more about it at the next meeting however attached along with this newsletter are the forms so 

you can start thinking about entries, volunteering, selling items at the corner store and more. 

 

Sharon Harbottle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Advertisers are an important part of our guild.  Not only do they support our 

operation, but they also provide access to the latest tools, techniques, patterns, and news in the 

quilting world.   Stop by for a visit and show them you appreciate their support of our guild.  

Remember to introduce yourself and show your guild membership card.  
 

If our advertiser has a website, clicking on their card will take you to their site!  

 

 

 

http://www.creemorequiltsandyarns.ca

